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Respectfully Submitted,

Sharla Cox
Administrative Assistant
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" “‘Th annual meeting of water district 75d was held at Carmen Hall at Carmen Idaho on Monday March?‘f
2025 at 1:30 p.m. Dave McFarland was elected chairman for the meeting. Cheryl Milhalka was
nominated and elected as Secretary Treasurer for the 2016 seasons with the condition she accepts. In
the event she declines the position will revert back to Kevin Keller. Minutes will be kept by Kevin Keller

during this meeting as Cheryl is not in attendance.
Clarification of a $25 based fee and a $5 donation to County treasurer was made by Brian Keller
Watermaster compensation was set at $400 expenses and $1600 salary for the 2016 season.

The Watermaster’s Report and 2016 budget were presented and approved as follows;

Watermaster compensation S 1600
Watermaster expense 400
Watermaster social security Tax 264

Wartermaster workman’s comp. ins. 300

Office expense 200
Lemhi County Treasuer 325
Total 3089

Brian Keller was elected as Watermaster for the 2016 season. lohn Milhalka was elected as
watermaster’s assistant to be paid from watermaster’s satary.

Watermaster services will start by petition for services and end October 31, 2016. Although the petition
paperwork is completed at the time the minutes are mailed to the state, it was agreed upon that the
watermaster will not spent his time frivolously. He will provide service when he is contacted by water
users and when need arises.

Compensation will be paid when Sec/treasurer receives the 2016 Watermaster’s report and the 2017
proposed budget. The amount billed to 75D water users is due and payable at the county Treasurers’
office on June 20, 2016 to coincide with the collection of the second half of property taxes. 8% interest
will be charged on delinquent water user accounts.

Bill Slavin, Bruce McFarland, and John Burns were elected to serve on the advisory board for the 2016
season, they will advise the Watermaster. Disputes will be brought before the board.

Meeting for 2017 will be the first Monday in March, which is March 6, 2017 at 1:30pm.

Discussion about measuring recharge was brought up by Tom McFariand, NRCS and Model Watershed
want to help water users gather information in order to increase our knowledge of this water system
and possible effects from changes in irrigation practices.

Dave McFarland, Chairman

Kevin Keller, Sec/Tres



